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Subject: FW: P/22/076/FUL

 

From: chrispotterton
Sent: 22 May 2023 12:35 
To: Planning (Isles of Scilly) <planning@scilly.gov.uk> 
Subject: P/22/076/FUL 
 

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email which was sent from outside of Cornwall Council's network. Do not click links, open 
attachments, or reply unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Do not provide any login or password 
details if requested. 

I am writing to register my objection to the above planning application. There has been no meaningful consultation 
with Islanders on this matter, the last meeting was little more than a this is what will happen meeting. Anyone 
would would surely understand the concerns of those whose lives and business's will be impacted by the proposals, 
but beyond that there is the question of the scale of the works, which in my opinion are excessive and unnecessary. 
It has been said that there is no evidence that overtopping into Great Pool effects the salinity of ground water. I can 
state categorically that it does not. Overtopping into Water Meadow does effect the ground water - it pollutes the 
well, and I was pleased that agreement to reinstate Popplestones leet was reached, and this should be carried over 
to any new or revised plans. Proper consultation with the Island should be held to properly identify the areas that 
need to be considered and how we can best achieve protection with minimal impact 

Thank you for your attention, Chris Potterton. 
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